
Wilton Manors Commissioner Sworn In for
Second Term, Commits to Continued Progress

WILTON MANORS, MI, UNITED STATES,

November 26, 2024 /

EINPresswire.com/ -- In a ceremony

filled with community spirit and

forward-looking aspirations,

Commissioner Mike Bracchi was

officially sworn in on November 19,

2024 for a second four-year term on

the Wilton Manors City Commission.

Demonstrating a strong vote of

confidence from the community,

Commissioner Bracchi was re-elected unopposed, underscoring the widespread support for his

leadership and vision.

Commissioner Bracchi extends a heartfelt thank you to all residents and local businesses for

their unwavering support and trust. "I am profoundly honored to continue serving our vibrant

community," said Commissioner Bracchi. "Your support not only fuels my commitment but also

affirms our shared vision for Wilton Manors. Together, we have achieved significant milestones,

and it is your engagement and feedback that drive our city’s ongoing success."

During his first term, Commissioner Bracchi played a crucial role in advancing key initiatives that

enhanced community welfare, public safety, and economic development. As he steps into his

second term, Commissioner Bracchi is focused on building upon these foundations with new

projects aimed at enhancing the quality of life for all residents.

Looking ahead, Commissioner Bracchi reaffirms his dedication to transparent governance and

inclusive community engagement. "My office remains open to you," he continued. "I am here to

listen, to advocate, and to act. Let's keep the dialogue open as we shape the future of Wilton

Manors together."

The City Commission is poised to tackle several critical issues in the coming years, including

sustainable development, improved city services, and inclusive community programs that

celebrate the diversity of Wilton Manors. Commissioner Bracchi invites the community to stay

involved and participate in public meetings and city events.

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.floridaprobatefirm.com/our-people/


For ongoing updates and to connect with Commissioner Bracchi, residents are encouraged to

visit the City of Wilton Manors’ official website and follow official social media channels.

About Michael “Mike” Bracchi

Bracchi practices full-time as an attorney and is a Shareholder in the Florida Probate Law Firm,

PLLC located in Boca Raton, FL.  He is licensed to practice law in Florida and New York. Bracchi

has earned a number of degrees including a Juris Doctor ( J.D.), a Doctor of Pharmacy (Pharm.D.),

and an M.S. in Business Management and Leadership. He was elected to the Wilton Manors City

Commissioner in November, 2020 and has served as Vice Mayor of Wilton Manors from

November, 2022 through November 2024.
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